
 

 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Date: 2 November 2017 

 

Public Inspection for Kuala Lumpur – Singapore High Speed Rail (HSR) Project 

Commences 

Public Inspection for the Kuala Lumpur – Singapore HSR project which began on 1 November 

has garnered more than 400 positive responses on its first day.  

The 3-month long Public Inspection from 1 November 2017 to 31 January 2018 has opened 

with 14 permanent booths at Suruhanjaya Pengangkutan Awam Darat’s (SPAD) Offices and 

local councils in Kuala Lumpur, Selangor, Negeri Sembilan, Melaka and Johor.  

Additionally, a total of 29 roadshow booths will be placed at shopping malls and public places 

from 15 November 2017 to 31 January 2018.  

Throughout the three-month period, visitors will be able to view materials containing 

information about the Kuala Lumpur – Singapore HSR project including satellite images of the 

planned alignment and locations of the seven stations within Malaysia. Other information such 

as typical station features and layout, land acquisition plans, railway technical data and Socio-

economic Development Programme (SDP) for the HSR hubs are also available at the booths 

for visitors’ viewing and reference.   

“The Public Inspection is an important platform for us to engage the public. This 3-month 

period is crucial in ensuring comprehensive dissemination of project information and effective 

collection of feedback from the public,” said Dato’ Mohd Nur Ismal Mohammed Kamal, CEO 

of MyHSR Corp. 

The public can visit MyHSR Corp’s website at www.myhsr.com.my, or contact MyHSR Corp 

via its hotline at 1800-18-6477 (available from Monday to Friday, except on Public Holidays, 

9:00am – 5:00pm) or email at feedback@myhsr.com.my for further information. 

 

-ENDS- 

 

 

http://www.myhsr.com.my/
mailto:feedback@myhsr.com.my


 

 
 

 

About the Kuala Lumpur – Singapore High Speed Rail  

The Kuala Lumpur – Singapore HSR is a strategic project between the Governments of 

Malaysia and Singapore that aims to facilitate a 90-minute travel time between Kuala Lumpur 

and Singapore. The project is expected to enhance business linkages and bring the people of 

both countries closer together. The Governments of both countries signed a Bilateral 

Agreement on 13 December 2016, which captured the key points of agreement on the project, 

including the technical parameters, commercial model, customs, immigration and quarantine 

clearance, safety and security matters, regulatory framework and project management 

approach.  

 

As part of the next phase in project preparation, the Governments of Malaysia and Singapore 

have tasked MyHSR Corp and the Land Transport Authority (LTA) of Singapore respectively 

to implement the project.   

  

About MyHSR Corporation 

MyHSR Corp is a company incorporated in 2015, wholly owned by the Minister of Finance 

Incorporated. As the Government of Malaysia’s project delivery vehicle for the Kuala Lumpur 

– Singapore HSR project, MyHSR Corp is responsible for the development and 

implementation of the project.  

 

For media enquiries, please contact:  

Corporate Communications Department   

Tel : +603-2718 4345  

Email : communications@myhsr.com.my  

 

 

 

 


